
School & Ministry Updates

We are so grateful for your continued support of the ministries of Bethlehem 
Christian Academy! Please keep the following updates in mind as you pray for 
our ministry:


Sponsor a New Kindergartner! 

New kindergartners started at our south 
campus in Zambia earlier this year, and 
many of them are still in need of a 
sponsor. Please pray for God to raise up 
sponsors for these children!


No Summer Mission Trips

Due to the continued impact of Covid-19 on international travel and the need to 
place the health of our staff and students as a priority, we will not be taking 
mission trips to Zambia this summer. However, a small team of BCA leadership 
will be traveling to Zambia in July to carry out various objectives. Please pray 
for the safety and health of this team.


2021 Building Projects Continue

Construction continues on the 
new science lab building at our 
secondary school campus, and 
we will need to begin construction 
on a new academic building for our campus in northern Zambia soon. Please 
pray for the roughly $20,000 still needed to construct these buildings! For more 
information, visit: https://bcaministries.com/building 


Ways to Pray for the Child You Sponsor

• Many students will suffer with various sickness and other common diseases 

in Africa like Malaria and Tuberculosis. Covid-19 is also still a factor in 
Zambia. Pray for God’s protection over the child’s health.


• Pray for growth in understanding and applying God’s Word.

• Pray for an attentiveness in class and eagerness to learn.

For more ways to pray, visit: https://bcaministries.com/ways-to-pray
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Follow us online:

Sponsors: Student updates on the 
child(ren) you sponsor are in the mail. If 
you don’t receive an update, please let 
us know so we can verify your mailing 
address. Thank you for your support!

New t-shirts are available for pre-order 
until April 30! All revenue will go to 
support our Building for the Future 
campaign, helping us to construct a 
new science lab building and 
academic building for our schools in 
Zambia. Visit: bcaministries.com/store

  BCA students work in their gardens on 
our secondary school campus. Your 
support makes this possible!

Visit bcaministries.com/sponsor
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